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September 18, 2019 
 
John O’Meara 
WRA Engineering 
4260 West Linebaugh Ave 
Tampa FL 33624 
jomeara@wraengineering.com 
 
 
Re:   Letter of Availability – Potable Water  
  Parcel ID: 09-27-16-00000-220-0100 
 
 
Dear Mr. O’Meara: 
 
Pinellas County has potable water in the vicinity of the referenced parcel that are available to 
serve future development. There is a 12” potable water main along East Lake Drive and an 6” 
along George Street N.   
 
The sanitary sewer in this area is serviced by septic.  
 
If you have any questions, feel free to email me at jostrowski@pinellascounty.org or call me at 
(727) 464-4068. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Jenelle Ostrowski 
 
Jenelle Ostrowski, P.E. 
Senior Engineer 
Pinellas County Utilities, Development Review Services 
14 S. Ft. Harrison Ave, 2nd Floor; Clearwater, FL 33756 
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